Katrena Hatridge

From: Todd Lindeman [tlindeman@sanjuan.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 4:18 PM
To: Katrena Hatridge

Subject: Holidays

I wanted to let you know how much | appreciated all of the support that your school gave to Edison during the holidays.

. The holidays were amazing this year for many of our families. The families that were supported by your school were
extremely appreciative. Several have been homeless but trying to do what is best for their children. We have one family
that in the past year has kept their three children at Edison while they have moved from Sacramento to Rancho Cordova
and then to Del Paso Heights. We delivered the food and presents (which filled up the back of my truck!) to the family. |
wish'| had a video camera of the reaction we received from the children! It was priceless! They only had a couch and a

=small Christmas tree in their apartment. We brought two things of food and 5 large trash bags filled with presents to
them. It was magical! Thank you so much for supporting our families this year. We appreciate everything and hope
that this email can convey how much we thank you for your support. Have a great year!



